Pracovní list

Předmět: Anglický jazyk

Ročník: osmý

Opakování vzdělávacího celku: Vocabulary - Family

- 1. Complete the sentences. Choose from these words. sister cousins mother grandfather husband brother nephew son
 - 1. My grandmother's husband is my grandfather.
 - 2. My sister is my parents' daughter.
 - 3. My uncle's children are my cousins.
 - 4. My brother is my mother's son.
 - 5. My dad's wife is my mother.
 - 6. My parents' son is my brother.
 - 7. My dad is my mum's husband.
 - 8. My mum's nephew is my aunt and uncle's son.

2. Match words 1-8 with words A-H.

1. My aunt's daughter is myD	A.	nephew
2. My uncle's son is my parents' A	B.	aunt
3. My sister's brother is myC	C.	brother
4. My mother is my dad'sE	D.	cousin
5. My uncle's daughter is my dad'sF	E.	wife
6. My grandfather's son is myH	F.	niece
7. My mum's mum is my G	G.	grandmother
8. My dad's sister is myB	H.	father

Vypracovala: Mgr. Jitka Klajblová

Pracovní list

Ročník: 8.B

Opakování vzdělávacího celku: Vocabulary – Life stages

		·						
1.	Comp	Complete the words.						
	1.	Get a job						
	2.	Start school						
	3.	Have children						
	4.	Get married						
	5.	Move house						
	6.	Go to university						
2.	<u>Under</u>	<u>line</u> the odd word out. (Označ slovo, které nepatří mezi ostatní)						
	1.	move house / orange / grew up / was born						
	2.	swimming pool / got married / get a job / go to university						
	3.	sleep / play / grow up / eat						
	4.	leave school / start school / be born / write an email						
	5.	moved house / ate pizza / had children / died						
	6.	die / pencil / man / dog						
	7.	went to university / got a job / left school / exciting						
	8.	have children / woman / move house / grow up						

Vypracovala: Mgr. Jitka Klajblová

Pracovní list

Předmět: Anglický jazyk

Ročník: 8.B

Opakování vzdělávacího celku: Reading comphresion (pochopení textu)

- přečti si článek a poté vyber správné odpovědi.

Australia to England

My name is Byron Lewis, and I'm from Australia. I was born in Sydney, and I grew up near the sea. I moved to the UK three years ago. I got a new job as a science teacher in a secondary school in London. I came with my wife Linda and my children, Jamie and Anna. Jamie is twelve and he's a student at my school now, but Anna is only five so she goes to a different school.

We live in a flat in the south of the city at 24 Park Street, just near where my dad was born. My mother isn't English. She comes from Athens in Greece. My dad met her in Sydney when he moved there from London. He came to Australia because he was an engineer and he got a job in Sydney. They got married and they stayed in Sydney.

I really liked England when I first arrived. We arrived in August and the weather was great. It was warm and sunny and the people were very friendly. We moved into a nice flat and we quickly made friends.

London is a very exciting city and there's a lot to do. I love it but I still miss Sydney and the Australian beaches. And of course I miss my friends and family. Last summer, we went back to Sydney for a holiday. We spent four weeks there and we stayed with my mum and dad. We saw all our friends and the children had a fantastic time.

Choose the correct answer.

	A.	☐ London			
	B.	□ Sydney			
	C.	☐ Greece			
2.	What does he do?				
	A.	☐ He's an engineer			
	B.	☐ He's a baker			
	C.	☐ He's a science teacher			
3.	Where	e did Byron's father meet his mother?			
	A.	☐ London			
	B.	☐ Athens			
	C.	□ Sydney			
4.	What	time of year did they arrive in London?			

Where is Byron Lewis from?

	A.	□ Spring
	B.	Summer
	C.	☐ Winter
5.	Where	e did they live?
	A.	☐ A flat
	B.	☐ A house
	C.	☐ At the school
6.	What does Byron miss about Australia?	
	A.	☐ The beaches
	B.	☐ His job
	C.	☐ His house
7.	How long did Byron and his family spend in Sydney last year?	
	Α.	☐ Two weeks
	B.	
	C.	□ One month
8.	Who d	lid they stay with in Sydney?
	Α.	☐ Their friends
	В.	☐ Byron's parents
	C.	☐ His brother and sister
	€.	— The electric and electric

Vypracovala: Mgr. Jitka Klajblová